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County Board Members,  

Please vote “NO” to Authorizing the Purchase of Yahara Hills Land for County
Landfill.  This design has yet to be tested anywhere else so close to a densely
populated area.  As such, there are too many unknowns regarding the full impact of
this new experimental landfill and compost collection design on the quality of life,
health and safety, and property value of so many families. Our communities deserve
more answers.

Respectfully,
Amy & Chris Guthrie
5906 Red Oak Trail
McFarland, WI 53558
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